
Blow the Whistle
on Impaired Drivers!

1-800-GRAB-DUI
(1-800-472-2384)

Ohio law enforcement agencies arrest nearly 
50,000 drivers a year for driving under the 
influence. Most people learn a lesson and do not 
continue to drive impaired.

However, more than 360,000 drivers did not 
learn their lesson and went on to be convicted 
again—some as many as 20 times! You can help 
the Ohio State Highway Patrol get tough on 
drivers who continue to drink and drive or those 
who drive with a suspended license after one or 
more OVI convictions. 

If you see an impaired driver on the highway, 
or if you know someone who is driving without 
a license after an OVI conviction, blow the 
whistle! Call our toll-free hot line anywhere in 
Ohio and a state trooper will answer your call. 
We want drunk and destructive drivers off the 
highways as much as you do.



•	 Driver looks bleary-eyed or his/her 
movements are slow and inaccurate

•	 Makes wide turns
•	 Straddles center line
•	 Suddenly swerves or continuously 

weaves
•	 May nearly strike another vehicle or 

object
•	 Stops in roadway without cause
•	 Uses brakes erratically
•	 Drives into opposing traffic
•	 Signals to turn one way, then turns 

another
•	 Follows traffic ahead too closely or 

drives quickly into traffic ahead and 
brakes suddenly

•	 Responds slowly to traffic signals
•	 Drives without headlights at night
•	 Accelerates rapidly or drives at high 

speeds
•	 Drives very slowly
•	 Makes abrupt or illegal turns
•	 Drives a path which is not on the 

designated roadway
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1-800-472-2384

Ted Strickland, Governor
Henry Guzmán, Director

www.publicsafety.ohio.gov

HSY 7712 5/08


